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Christmas Day Funding Schedule  

Liberty would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your continued business.  Have a 
safe and happy holiday season from our family to yours! 

In observance of the Christmas Day Holiday, the Federal Reserve and Liberty will be closed 
on Wednesday, December 25th, and it will be a Non-Rescission, Non-Funding day. 

Below is important information regarding funding dates: 

Closing Date 
Est. Funding 

Date 

12/20/2024 12/26/2024 

12/21/2024 12/27/2024 

12/22/2024 12/27/2024 

12/23/2024 12/30/2024 

12/24/2024 12/30/2024 

Please Note: To assist in your loan funding on time, please ensure the signed closing 
documents are received by Liberty within 24 hours after signing, as per the lender's 
instructions.  



If you have any questions, please contact Sales Support. 

The information provided in this communication is for real estate professionals only. This information is not intended for distribution 

to consumers, as defined by §226.2 of Regulation Z, which implements the Truth-In-Lending Act. Information is subject to change 

without notice. It is your responsibility to ensure your clients and or applicants understand the loan programs offered and consult 

appropriate government agencies for legal and compliance guidance. Affiliate partners and broker correspondents are independent 

entities and do not form legal partnership or agency relationships with Liberty Reverse Mortgage. 
 
 


